Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: Re. Licence Amendment Request: CR08896 W0304-01 EPA043471

From: Malcolm Dowling <malcolm.dowling@verde.ie>

Sent: Friday 17 December 2021 14:01

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: FW: Re. Licence Amendment Request: CR08896 W0304-01 EPA043471

Dear Sir/Madam,
1 lwould be grateful to receive an update in relation to the change request CR08896 below which was submitted
on 24" May 2021.
The submission sought a revision to emission to sewer limits for a limited number of parameters (BOD, COD and

volume) and was accompanied by a letter of support from Irish Water with whom we had consulted.

| would like to update the Licensee on the status of this request and would greatly appreciate hearing back from
you in that regard.

Many thanks,

Malcolm

Malcolm Dowling
Principal Environmental Consultant

O

Verde Environmental Group

m E7 Network Enterprise Park, Kilcoole, Co. Wicklow A63 KV04
T:+353 1201 1260 F: +353 1 281 2034 M: +353 87 1528745
E: malcolm.dowling@verde.ie W: www.verde.ie

Have you seen our latest quarterly e-newsletter? Subscribe today and don’t miss out on our latest news, industry
updates and FREE resource tools!

ISSUED QUARTERLY. DON'T MISS OUT!

Latest News. Industry Updates.
Legislation. Case Studies.
Free Resource Tools!




From: noreply Reply [mailto:noreply@epa.ie]

Sent: 24 May 2021 10:27

To: Malcolm Dowling <malcolm.dowling@verde.ie>

Subject: Re. Licence Amendment Request: CR08896 W0304-01 EPA043471

Dear Malcolm Dowling ,

The Agency wishes to acknowledge receipt of your Licence Amendment request Ref. No. CR08896 in relation to the
above licence.

This request will be examined and you will be contacted in due course.

Yours sincerely

Environmental Licensing Programme,
Office of Environmental Sustainability,
Tel: 053-9160600



